Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher Mr L Fellows

Executive Leader Ms. R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543** 

Friday 29th November 2024

Re: Floods Works Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well.

Firstly, I would like to express my gratitude for your unwavering support and understanding during this challenging time following the recent flood at our school. Your patience and consideration have been truly appreciated.

I am pleased to report that the floors have now been removed, and the drying out phase is set to commence on the 5th of December 2024. However, due to the complex structure of the flooring, we are unable to provide a definitive timeline for the completion of the necessary works. Rest assured, I will continue to keep you informed as we receive updates from the contractors.

Please be assured that we are doing everything in our power to ensure a swift and efficient resolution to this situation. Your continued support and understanding are invaluable during this time.

Thank you once again for your ongoing commitment to our school community.

Yours sincerely,

L Fellows Headteacher













